
1

Roy Banks

From: Ruth Parker
Sent: 17 December 2018 12:58
To: 'Robert Bryan'
Subject: FW: Responses to Questions raised 13 December 2018 by Mr Bryan
Attachments: Minutes GNPWG 24 June 15.jpeg; Gargrave Comments Form - Informal    Consultation 

May 2015 v2 (4).docx; Results & Ranking Order Sheet   23.07.15.doc

Robert 
 
I forward you a response from GPC following your email (dated 13.12.18) requesting clarification on a number of issues.
 
Kind regards 
Ruth  
 

From: Gargrave Parish Council  
Sent: 17 December 2018 12:51 
To: Ruth Parker; Robert Bryan 
Subject: Responses to Questions raised 13 December 2018 by Mr Bryan 
 
Hi Ruth, 
 
To clarify what is meant by the Groups reference to 'votes' these are the responses 
looked at on an Informal document, not formally assessed by the Neighbourhood 
Planning Group. 
 
We are also attaching the Informal Public Consultation - May/June 2015 comment form.  
 
The Responses Form (attached) was an informal document recording results and 
forming the ranking to go forward with the more formal process.  
 
I am also attaching a copy of page 1 of the Minutes of the Gargrave Neighbourhood Plan 
Working Group dated Wednesday 24 June 2015 setting out the Resident's feedback 
following the Village Engagement event on 30 May 2015 with initial analysis shown 
which refers to the 113 responses. 
 
I confirm that the Highways Report referred to by the MRWG was received as part of 
Reg 14 Responses and is included in Table 3 Developers and Landowners page 23. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Kath 
Clerk 
 

  
 
 
Kath 
 
Kath Ashby 



2

Clerk 
Gargrave Parish Council 
 
Tel:  
www.gargravepc.org.uk 
 
(office hours Mon 10am - 2pm)  
 




